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Kia ora koutou te whānau, 

Welcome to our last full newsletter for 2021. The final newsletter will be next
Wednesday after our leavers assembly. The end of the school year has rapidly
approached. However, this is an important time of the year that we celebrate our
student successes and acknowledge staff leaving. 

2021 will again be remembered for ‘Covid’ and the impact it has had on us all,
however there have been numerous fantastic learning opportunities that have also
been memorable in our school this year.

Despite the recent strong winds and damp weather, it is still vitally important that
all students come to school prepared with sun hats and sunscreen, ready to enjoy
the many learning experiences outside. As the days are warming up and the end of
term is near, our students show signs of tiredness. I would encourage some early
nights so that children are in good spirits, ready for a great day at school.

Thank you! I would like to take the opportunity to thank the children, staff, and the
Newtown community for what has been a very successful year. The positive impact
whānau involvement has on children should not be underestimated. Whether you
are helping in whānau classrooms, coaching sports teams or coming along on trips,
the children at Newtown School all benefit from this fantastic support. The number
of people who have helped throughout the year never ceases to amaze me. These
efforts add a real depth to our community spirit.

I wish to acknowledge our excellent school staff. The Newtown community is
extremely fortunate to have such skilled and hard working people in their school.
Our tamariki receive quality teaching and learning programmes from caring and
supportive teachers. Our teachers, in turn, are supported by a fantastic group of
support staff who go above and beyond their job to see that the children at
Newtown get a wonderful learning experience.
Our school is supported by a proactive and passionate Board of Trustees who are
focussed on creating and maintaining the best learning environment for all our
students and whānau.

Final Assembly: 
Our Year 6 final assembly will be held, Wednesday 15 December, 9.30 am in our
school hall. All parents are invited to this (please scan in and wear a mask). The final
assembly is a special occasion where we make a small presentation and recognise
the achievements of our Year 6 leavers. We also farewell staff that are leaving
Newtown School. I look forward to many of you joining us for this celebration.

The school will close for 2021 on Wednesday 15th December at 3pm. 
Our new school year for 2022 will begin for all students at 9.00 am Thursday 3rd
February 2022. Any new students can enroll in the week of 25 - 28 January or email
admin@newtown.school.nz.

Noho ora mai ra | Mark Brown, Principal - Tumuaki
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Kia whakapau kaha - Effort
Ka whakapua i ō tātou kaha i ā tātou mahi katoa. We give our best in everything we do.

PRINCIPAL - TUMUAKI KŌREROIMPORTANT DATES

15 December - Last day of Term 4 

3 February - First Day of Term 1

7 February - Waitangi Day 

14th April - Staff Only Day

15 April - Easter Friday

TERM FOUR: 

18 October - 15 December 2021
  

TERM ONE 2022:

3 February - 14 April 2022

IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT GOING
TO BE AT SCHOOL, PLEASE
CONTACT US AS SOON AS
POSSIBLE. 
PHONE: 04 389 6667
TEXT: 020 40175659
EMAIL:
AWAY@NEWTOWN.SCHOOL.NZ

SCHOOL TIMES

ABSENCES

SCHOOL STARTS  9.00AM
INTERVAL  11.00-11.20AM
LUNCH  12.45-1.45PM
SCHOOL  FINISHES  3.00PM



It’s a simple way to be grateful
It makes others feel valued and appreciated
Saying thank you makes you happier and healthier
Making others feel good brings good back in unpredictable ways

Don’t save your thanks…let them out.
There is no need to keep our thanks for special occasions - now is a 
great time!
So why do we?

                                                                                  HERE ARE SOME YOU CAN TRY OUT…
                                                                                  Thanks to every learner for:
                                                                                  Your pride in what you are learning, persevering, laughing,  
                                                                                  being a friend, kindness
                                                                                  Thanks to every family for:
                                                                                  Making time to listen, notice, care, believing the best for your
                                                                                  tamariki and supporting us.
                                                                                  Thanks to every staff member for:
                                                                                  Encouraging learners to shine, providing insight, caring and 
                                                                                  looking after others.
                                                                                  Thanks to Mr Brown for:
                                                                                  Having a heart for us all, encouraging, being our champion and 
                                                                                  showing pride in Newtown school!
                                                                                  Thanks to the Board of Trustees for:
                                                                                  Govening our school with passion and energy! 

THANKS FOR BEING A TEAM 

We have had some glasses handed into the
office. If you are having trouble seeing these

could be yours. 
Please come in and see Melissa or Julie 

Lost Glasses

Kia Manaaki - Respectful
Ka whakamana tātou id ngā rongo o te katoa. We value the thoughts and feelings of each other.

CURRICULUM CORNER
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Our humble school māra and compost zone is thriving
with a mixture of vegetables both intentional and by

the force of nature! We are always keen for your help -
volunteering - building, gardening, digging! And

materials - mulch, netting, bamboo, fencing and carbon
materials for our compost bins. Contact tania -

austin.tania@gmail.com if you can help in some
way. Any small help always appreciated.

mailto:austin.tania@gmail.com


Kia Ngākau Hihiri - Curious
Ka mīharo, ka tūpono, ka auaha tātou. We wonder, take risks and innovate.
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Whānaungatanga - Connected
He iwi tahi tātou, he ako tahi tātou. We belong and we learn together.
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Term 1: Thursday 3 February -  Thursday 14 April
Term 2:  Monday 2 May - Friday 8 July
Term 3:  Monday 25 July - Friday 30 September
Term 4:  Monday 17 October - Friday 15 December

School Term Dates for 2022

  Come and see the friendly and knowledgeable team 
 anytime during general opening hours:




Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 9am-6pm
Wednesday, Friday 12.30-6pm

Saturday: 10am-2.30pm



The team can help you sign up for your Covid Passport (My Covid Pass), download it to your phone, print it out and
laminate (please bring some cash for this $1.20 for black and white, $2.20 for colour)




We recommend you call up on 04 380 0143 or email at smartnewtown@gmail.com to book in a time.



For more information about Smart Newtown check out here 
This service is free and operating under Level 2




Check out the Facebook event here 

My Vaccine Pass - 
Tech Support!




Not sure how to use the new vaccine passport?
 Need some help downloading the app? 

Can't figure out how to log in? What's a 'Real Me'? 
 Don't even know what the app is, exactly?




 Smart Newtown is here at 9 Constable Street, for
 one-on-one support for your vaccine passport 

 questions and can help you to set this up.






BOOK AMNESTY
We need your help in finding our

missing reading books and 
library books!




Check under beds and behind
couches - all those secret places

where books love to hide.



Please return them to your teacher 
No questions asked!

mailto:smartnewtown@gmail.com
http://www.smartnewtown.org.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/events/358028179346563

